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Kippen,Ronda

From: Pen [Pen_Hollist@hotmail.com]
Sent: Friday, April 29, 2016 7:14 PM
To: Kippen,Ronda
Cc: Mike Rhodes; John Gally; Holmes Mitch; Jami Hadlock; Morgan Toomer; Jodi Davis; Jared 

Montgomery; Mike Durtschi; Dan White
Subject: Liberty Pipeline Company Lomondi Well

Ronda, 

 

After drilling 283 feet into Camp Lomondi and with the advice and expertise of Loughlin Water 

hydrogeologists, Liberty Pipeline Company ceased drilling operations.  Zimmerman Well 

Services filled the bore hole with concrete and welded a metal cap onto the conductor casing.  

Wasatch Valley Excavation is currently in the process of restoring the Camp Lomondi roads, 

paths, and grass damaged by the drilling equipment.  The Conditional Use Permit issued by 

Weber County is no longer necessary and may be closed. 

 

Pen Hollist 

Director 

Liberty Pipeline Company 


